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 should member has any comment on this circular 

 
2008 Annual General Meeting was 
successfully launched in Miramar Hotel in 
the evening on 25th July 2008 (Friday). 
There were about 50 participants, including 
members and guests. 
 

Honorably, Guest speaker Dr. Henry K.H. 
Kwok was invited from the Hospital 
Authority. He briefly introduced the “Injury 
on Duty Management (Hospital Authority 
Occupation Medicine Perspectives)” to all 
participants. The topic was very interesting. 
After the talk, CPD certificate was issued to 
all attendances. 
 

After having delivered a detailed AGM 
report by Dr. Y.Y. Wong, President, Mr. 
Steve Chan, Vice-President & Mr. Victor 
Chan, Honor Treasurer, Dr. Y.Y. Wong 
announced that Mr. Steve Chan, 
Vice-President will act as President of SASA 
starting from 25th July 2008. Gratefully, Dr. 
Y.Y. Wong will continue devote his 
professionalism to the society as EC member. 

After the AGM, all participants enjoy a 
delicious buffet dinner and chat freely. The 
atmosphere was festive and friendly. 
 

 
 
During the AGM, Dr. Y.Y. Wong reported 
that there were 10 Registered Safety 
Auditors participated the Sharp Program. In 
order to further promote a qualitative 
self-regulating system among safety 
auditors in H.K.  
 

SASA & HKRSSA was agreed to waive the 
deposit of HK$2,000 to all qualified 
applicants (RSA) who join the scheme within 
promotion period from 1st May 2008 to 31st 
October 2008. 
 

All new applicants only need to pay the cost 
of HK$500, which covers the fee of the 
steel seal, SHARP cover pages and 
administrative fee. 
Let’s seize on the offer of free deposit and 
upgrade your profession as SHARP Auditor! 
 

 
 
There was no new member joining SASA in 
July 2008. Overall membership of the 
Society are tabulated as follows:  
 

Full Member 80 

Associated Member 8 

Companion Member 7 
 


	 

